

22 February 2013

Mr Malcolm Roberts 180 Haven Road PULLENVALE QLD 4069

Dear Mr Roberts Malcolm

Thank you for your letter dated 4 February and for the copy of your letter to the Member for Fadden, Mr Stuart Robert, on 18 February 2013.

Please continue to send my office any new information or developments that you choose to send to the Shadow Minister, and please feel free to continue to contact my office should other issues of a Federal nature arise.

Yours sincerely,

JANE PRENTICE MP

FEDERAL MEMBER FOR RYAN